
PLEASE KEEP 
FOR 2025-26 START OF SCHOOL 
SYCAMORE LANE ELEMENTARY 

 
Have a Happy Summer, SLES Students and Families! 

Below are a few notes to keep for beginning of school in September. 
 
 
CLASSROOM LISTS / POWERSCHOOL PARENT PORTAL:   
Classroom lists will be posted on the front doors of the school by 3:00 pm on Wednesday, 
September 3rd.  

PLEASE NOTE: Students are listed by their Student ID # which can be found in the upper left-
hand corner of their Term 3 report card. 

Student: Last Name, First Name 
ID#: 310******* 

Alternatively, you may also check the Parent Portal when it re-opens for the 2025-26 school 
year on Wednesday, September 3rd. and will be able to see the name of your child’s new 
teacher. However, please be aware, this information may change until class lists are finalized. 
These changes may take place throughout the month of September. 
 
 
NEW PRE-PRIMARY AND PRIMARY STUDENTS:   
All parent/guardians of new Pre-Primary and Primary Students will receive a letter or phone call 
in August from their child’s teacher with information about the first day of school. 
 
 
FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL:  
The first day of school is Thursday, September 4th. Student arrival is between 7:55-8:10 am. 
Teachers will be outside holding signs with their name. The class names are also posted on the 
entrance doors that each class will be using, so students should gather at the appropriate 
entrance door. Grade Pre-Primary – Grade 2 enter through back door near basketball court. 
Grade 3 – Grade 5 enter through door at far end of school near playground equipment. 
 
If the weather is inclement on the first day of school, we will invite lower grade students (Pre-
Primary – 2) to come into the gymnasium to meet their teachers. Teacher names will be posted 
on the wall and students will meet their teacher. Upper grade students (3 – 5) will go upstairs 
to their teacher’s classrooms. They do not need to come to the gym. 
 



 
 
SCHOOL SUPPLY LISTS:  
School supply lists are now available on the Sycamore Lane Elementary website. 
You can view them by clicking here: SLES School Supplies, or by visiting the For Students & 
Families section. You’ll find them listed under Our School > School Supplies. 
 
BUSPLANNER PARENT PORTAL: 
Families eligible for busing will receive an email to access their BusPlanner Parent 
Portal account to review busing information. Typically, busing information is available by the 
end of July. If you haven't received your email by the end of July, please contact Student 
Transportation for assistance at 902-431-4723 or transportation@hrce.ca. 

Please Note: You will need to click the dropdown box by Name on the top of the My Students 
section in your Parent Portal account to view each of your children's transportation 
information. 

Student Transportation recommends reviewing your child’s route information in late August 
before school starts. Even if you have reviewed the information earlier in the summer, route 
adjustments could have been made. 
 

 
 

Enjoy a wonderful summer! See you in September! 
 
 

 


